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Comments: | have read and agree with Carol Van Strum's comments, concerns, and recommendations. Please
do not allow the use of toxic chemicals as a means to "control invasive species". Use of these chemicals will
cause unknown, unforeseeable, and likely irrevocable damage to the life of the forest inhabitants, aquatic life,
and surrounding human population. Please do not allow short-sighted "solutions" to so-called “invasive species"
to justify banned and outlawed practices.



